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The administration of the University of Kansas responded in a timely and meaningful 
way with statements asserting the values of our community in response to current 
political actions.   
 
The Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion Workgroup appreciates and echoes the recent 
statements from Chancellor Gray-Little and Provost Bendapudi regarding President’s 
Executive Order on immigration.   
 
These statements from our University leaders not only reaffirm the core values of our 
institution, but also reinforce our commitment to diversity, equity, and inclusion within 
our community. 
 
 
 


